From:

Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2025 .22 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] OBJECTION to DA2023/0130 Site 109A Church St, Lidcombe

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To the council,
| am dismayed to hear that the council has even considered a waste transfer station at 109A Church St, Lidcombe.

| have been a resident of Lidcombe for 11 years and this is the worst news ever. Can | please ask the reason why
Cumberland Council would even consider having it in an area that is so close to newly developed units, homes,
schools and churches, Philips Park and within the vicinity of the train track and station? If this was in the pipeline
then why approve new units to be built so close to it?

As it is, Lidcombe is not a very clean area. If you go around the train station, you will see rubbish all over. Adding the
waste transfer station there would result in added air, soil and noise pollution.

Another issue is additional traffic! Whenever there are special events at Olympic Park, traffic is already horrendous.
Add those trucks coming in and out and there will be mayhem. Do we have infrastructure to support it? Absolutely
not!

There are other unwanted effects that will come with it - property values declining, negative overall impact to the
community. Please listen to your constituents and not allow this proposal at all!

Develop Lidcombe to be a better place, not backwards.
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